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To the Oregon Employment Department, Employment Appeals Board, Mark Mayer (Complaint 
& Appeals Coordinator), 
 
The video transcript has been received. When can I reschedule the hearing for Case Order No. 
22-UI-204689 - Reference #2021-UI-53883 ??? 
 
There has been an unintentional oversight to the hearing in regards to my termination from my 
employer. As you well know, from the video transcripts, I was at my hearing and tried to speak 
to the reason I filed an Appeal. I left the hearing confused that I couldn't speak on my behalf 
about my unlawful termination. 
 
Evidently I missed my termination hearing. I would never have missed this hearing intentionally, 
as I have waited a year to be heard. I feel like I was deceived and I am demanding that a new 
hearing be rescheduled. 
 
 
 

Christina Tressel 
Director of Student Support 
East Linn Christian Academy 
cjtressel@gmail.com 
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